CUSTOMER ADVISORY

MSC 220 — ASIA TO NEUR

December 11" 2017

Dear Valued Customers,

We would like to inform you that due to the congestions faced by some Asian ports and with the aim
to maintain our product reliability and ensure an on-time arrival at destination to our customers,
MSC will make a temporary adjustment to our Asia to NEUR Network as from the following
mentioned westbound sailing:

SWAN SERVICE

Effective as from week 51 and until further notice, SWAN service will not call Shanghai .
The first sailing will be the Monaco Maersk 750 - ETA Shanghai 22 December 2017.

However, you may continue to place bookings as usual since cargo will be routed on alternative services :
- Shanghai to Felixstowe: Shogun service

- Shanghai to Antwerp: Lion service

- Shanghai to Algeciras: will be connected via TTP

For further information please contact your local MSC office.

MSC Bordeaux : 05 57 92 66 00 - MSC Brest : 02 51 10 58 00 - MSC Dunkerque : 03 28 26 32 00 - MSC Le Havre : 02 32 74 68 00 - MSC Lyon : 04 37 43 63 00 - MSC Marseille :
0491 14 17 00 - MSC Montoir : 02 51 10 58 00 - MSC Paris : 01 53 64 63 00 - MSC Rouen : 02 32 81 71 00 - MSC La Réunion : +262 262 427 800 - MSC Mayotte : +262 269 609 300




